Dear Parents/Guardians,

2024 marks the 25™ year of Family Literacy Day celebrations! In 2024, the theme of Family Literacy Day is ‘Let's
Have a Family Party!’ Families are encouraged to play games, and read together. The possibilities for learning
are endless —and it's fun when you do it together!

The staff and students at Richard Beasley School are excited to invite you to our Snuggle up and Read family
event on Wednesday, January 24" from 12:00 p.m. to 1:30 p.m.!

During this time, you will have an opportunity to sit with your child and read and play
games together in your child’s classroom or in a cozy, quiet place close to it. Your child
is excited to enjoy this time with you and enjoy the gift of reading together. A small
treat will be provided, however feel free to send an extra treat with you child that they
can have during this time!

During this time, you will also have an opportunity to visit the library to speak with a representative from
Hamilton Public Library to discuss the amazing programs and information that they have to offer!

Upon entry, please sign in at the office and proceed to your child’s classroom. Enjoy making memories with

your child!

Sincerely,
Richard Beasley Team

If you are interested in attending our Family Literacy Day SNUGGLE UP AND READ event, please fill out the portion
below and send it in with your child before Wednesday, January 24",

Student’s Name: Educator’s Name:

O Yes, I am excited to attend Richard Beasley’s Snuggle up and Read event on Wednesday, January 24" from
12:00p.m. | will be there!

O Unfortunately, | am unable to attend Richard Beasley’s Snuggle up and Read event on Wednesday,
January 24,



